Water Solutions, Inc.

Memorandum

To: California Department of Water Resources

From: Nate Page, PG, CHG

Date: March 29, 2023

Re: Anticipated Schedule for Submission of 2022 Northern Cities Management Area Annual

Monitoring Report

Annual monitoring reports for the Northern Cities Management Area are prepared pursuant to
the requirements of the Stipulation and Judgment After Trial (Judgment) for the Santa Maria
Groundwater Basin Adjudication. Pursuant to these requirements, the annual monitoring
report for the Northern Cities Management Area portion of the Santa Maria Groundwater Basin
is submitted to the NCMA Technical group and the water rights legal counsel by April 30 of each
year. The 2022 Annual Monitoring Report for the Northern Cities Management Area is due on
April 30, 2023. As of this writing, the annual report is still in progress and therefore is not
available for upload to the DWR website at this time.

Available production and groundwater level data were uploaded to the Adjudicated Basins
Annual Reporting System website prior to the April 1, 2023 deadline.
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